THE WORD

In South Texas

April 8, 2004

Bill Nittler

Box 824

Mancos, CO 81328
Dear Bill Nittler:

On behalf of the KSLR staff we would like to thank you for sending in your reception report to
us. The accuracy of your report was correct. We apologize for the late response, but as you stated in
your letter, a radio station is a very busy place. We hope that you will be able to continue picking up
our signal and tuning in with us whenever you get the chance. It really is amazing that you picked up
our signal all the way up in Colorado. Please feel free to contact us via web at www.ksir.com. We

have enclosed for you a copy of our program guide, which is also posted on our website. Once again,

we appreciate your generosity and effort.

Thank you,

Roxanne Flores
Executive Assistant
KSLR

R.F.

9601 McAllister Freeway, Suite 1200
San Antonio, Texas 78216
(T) 210.344.8481 = (F) 210.340.1213
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